
Hello Tamarac Families, 

We hope this message finds you well during this challenging time.   

Each year Broward County Public Schools conducts customer surveys.  This survey asks 

parents their opinions about their child’s school, including questions about teachers, 

administrators, and other aspects of their child’s and their own experiences with the 

school. 

PARENT Survey Invitation: In effort to improve System Practices, Broward County 

School District is conducting a Parent Survey.  We value your opinion and ask that you 

please take time to complete this survey.  Please be assured that your responses to this 

survey will be anonymous. Your honest opinion is appreciated. Thank you for taking 

your time to complete the survey by APRIL 30TH. 

Scan QAR code with phone camera and “Tap to open eprove” 

 

The screen below will appear.  Use scroll bar to get to Tamarac Elementary. 

 

Click on Tamarac and complete the survey.  Be sure to click on the Green 

Checkmark at the end to submit. 


